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/ eorgia Power CompanyG

ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly
Executive Vice President

P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-321/85-16 AND 50-366/85-16

Thank you for your response of July 22, 1985, to our Notice of Violation issued
on June 21, 1985, concerning activities conducted at your Hatch facility. We are
evaluating your response and will inform you of its acceptability at a later date.

We appreciate your cooperation in thic matter.

Sincerely,

151 v'.'g[l cd.ORLonlet
didoger D. Walker, Director

Division of Reactor Projects

cc: /J. T. Beckham, Vice President and

&d.GeneralManagerC. Nix, Site General Manager
.vP. E. Fornel, Site QA Supervisor
vC. Gucwa, Chief, Nuclear Engineer

bec:LdECResidentInc,pector
41 ugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia
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